
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to those of you that have accessed the work we have provided on Mini Mash this week. We 

hope the past few days have gone well and that the children have been enjoying the tasks set. We have 

been looking through Mini Mash and we are really pleased with what the children have been doing, so 

thank you for your continued support.  

As well as providing work on Mini Mash we would like to provide additional resources for your child to 

access at home. To be able to do this, we will be using Google classroom and Bug Club. The children 

will be receiving a username and password for both of these. Google classroom will be used for daily 

Phonics sessions, PE activities and readings of story books. Bug Club is an online platform that allows 

children to work through reading books tailored to their level. It also contains quizzes that the children 

can complete. They each have an account and once they have worked through a set of books their 

teacher can move their reading forward.  

To ensure each of the children are being challenged in Phonics we have split them into four groups. 

These are the same groups that we have in school. There will be four different videos uploaded to 

Google classroom for Phonics. Please make sure your child is watching the correct video for their group. 

The table below shows which group your child is in and which video they should work through.  

 

To be able to access Google classroom you will need to enter a username and password. Please use 

the format below to access Google classroom and the additional resources we will be providing.  

Username: ***** 

Password: *****  

As mentioned you will also need a username, password and school ID number for Bug Club. Please 

see the attached pages to find your child’s details.  

If you have any problems or questions about any of the information in this letter or the work that 

has been set on Mini Mash, please email the office and we will respond as quickly as we can. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The EYFS Team 
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